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Volunteer Fire Chief Wanted

Ts’Kw’aylaxw Volunteer Fire Department

The Ts’Kw’aylaxw First Nation Chief and Council are accepting applications for the position of
Volunteer Fire Chief. The Ts’Kw’aylaxw First Nation Volunteer Fire Department serves the
residents of Ts’Kw’aylaxw First Nation Indian Reserves 1, 3 and 4.

Competencies Required Included:

Knowledge of and ability to apply modern administration and management techniques for fire
suppression including organization, staffing, financing, budgeting, equipment management and
maintenance, as well as short and long-range operational planning.

Desired Minimum Qualifications:

Training and experience in firefighting and the management of firefighting personnel and
equipment. Advanced training in first aid and emergency response procedures preferred, but not
required. Willingness and ability to obtain training in emergency medical services and/or fire
fighting. Any combination of education and experience which provides the required knowledge,
skills and abilities to perform the essential functions of this job. Necessary Knowledge, Skills
and Abilities: thorough knowledge of fire suppression and prevention and emergency medical
services principles, procedures, techniques, and equipment. Working knowledge of first aid and
resuscitation techniques and their application as demonstrated through training leading to
certification. Note: TFN will work with the Volunteer Fire Chief to obtain funding for training
and equipment in support of the Fire Chief and Volunteer Fire Department members.

Compensation: This is an unpaid volunteer position, but TFN will make best efforts to identify
funds to support Fire Department activities and personnel.

Apply: Applications may be obtained in person at the Ts’Kw’aylaxw First Nation administration
building, or online at www.tskwaylaxw.com. Application and resume should be returned to
Desarae John, Executive Assistant, by Spm, February 5th, 2016.




